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 Letter No: 210/2023 

 
 
6th June 2023 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer, 

 
Year 9 Modular Curriculum  

 
In preparation for Year 8 students moving to Year 9, I would like to introduce you to the 
Modular Curriculum, an innovative feature of Sandringham’s Year 9 curriculum.  The 
module structure allows students in Year 9 not wishing to study Spanish as a second 
language, to begin to personalise their timetable by opting into a wide range of modules 
for 2 hours per week. 

 
Modules are designed to enrich students’ Year 9 curriculum, giving students the 
opportunity to study subjects they enjoy in greater depth, try their hand at something 
new, get a taste of subjects not traditionally offered until GCSE or A Level and even to 
gain a qualification. We have a wide range of modules on offer from Personal Finance to 
Debating, Forensic Science to Mandarin.  

 
This week on Friday 9th June, I will be introducing the modules to Year 8 students in 
their morning assembly.  After school on Monday 12th June, we will be hosting a Module 
Fayre (3:10pm to approximately 4pm) in the main hall for students to learn more about 
the different modules on offer from the teachers that lead them.   

 
You can access a copy of the module options information booklet on our website here: 
https://sandringham.herts.sch.uk/year-8-into-9-modules/ and we would be pleased if you 
could talk to your child about this process over the next week. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 

 

 
Caroline Creaby    Rich Davis 
Deputy Headteacher    Performance Director: Year 8 
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